

Dear Parents/Carers,

I would like to thank all the parents who came to the carol concert on Wednesday, we really appreciate you all having to come out in the cold to hear the children sing, but $\dot{\mathbf{I}}$ think you would all agree that the children sounded fantastic. We look forward to seeing as many parents as possible for the Year 1,2 and 3 carol service next Wednesday and the early year's foundation stage sing a long on Monday and Tuesday!

Have a very Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year and we will see you when we all return to school on Wednesday 4th January.

Mrs Jerrom



REMINDER - School finishes at 2pm on Friday 16th December, there will be no late club on this day. Children return to school on Wednesday 4th January.



Tweeddale Primary School

Beadteacher's Sward

Headteacher Awards

Well done to the children who worked so hard to achieve their awards.

Angel Y6 - For getting 20/20 in an arithmetic test

Grace Y5 - For writing a great book review

Darcy Y6 - For making a fantastic model of the ship Endurance

Ethan Y5 - For a brilliant rewrite of Macbeth

Logan Y5 - For writing a great book review

Leo Y5 - For a detailed drawing of the 3 witches from Macbeth

Junior Y5 - For writing a great book review

Tommie-Lee Y5 - For a detailed drawing of the 3 witches from Macbeth

James Y5 - For writing a great book review

Daisy-Mae Y5 - For writing a great book review

Frankie Y6 - For writing a newspaper report

Madiha Y5 - For a detailed drawing of the 3 witches from Macbeth

Jessie-Leigh Y5 - For writing a great book review

Harriett Y5 - For writing a great book review

Lola Y5 - For a detailed drawing of the 3 witches from Macbeth

Karis Y5 - For drawing a great flyer for enterprise week

Jake Y4 - For excellent work on negative numbers

Berken Y5 - For a detailed drawing of the 3 witches from Macbeth

Jesse Y1- Writing about an acorn tree

Atanas Y6 - For great home reading

Isabelle Y5 - For a detailed drawing of the 3 witches from Macbeth

Lola Y5 - For writing a great book review

Atanas Y6 - For recalling a story

Hana Y6 - For making a snowstorm model

Grace Y5 - For drawing a great flyer for enterprise week

Kylan Y2 - For great work with money in maths

Riley Y5 - For writing a great book review

Harriett Y5 - For a detailed drawing of the 3 witches from Macbeth

Amelia Y5 - For making a model of a Spanish collar for homework

Lexi Y5 - For making a model of gallows for homework

Rehan Y4 - For excellent work on negative numbers

Isabelle Y5 - For drawing a great flyer for enterprise week





Dates for your Diary

Mon 12th Dec 9.15am - EYFS Christmas Songs
Mon 12th Dec - Flu Catch up session
Tues 13th Dec 2.45pm - EYFS Christmas Songs
Wed 14th Dec 2.30pm - Years 1,2 & 3 Christmas Carols

Thurs 15th Dec - Class parties
Fri 16th Dec - Last day of term 2pm finish
Wed 4th Jan - Children return to school

Class Parties

Class parties will be held on Thursday 15th December. Children can bring in a small plate of food and wear their party clothes to school.

PTFA Christmas Fair

Thank you so much to all the parents/carers for everything you donated and for coming along to support the school. Thank you to all the children who stayed and helped out. Thank you to all the members of staff who stayed and helped with the stalls. Thank you to David who is incredible at everything.

Thank you to all the parent helpers and family members who came and helped out throughout today or at the fair itself, we couldn't have done it without you. And finally a big thank you to our tiny team of dedicated PTFA members, without whom the fair would not have gone ahead.

Mrs Jerrom

UKS2 News (Years 5 and 6)

This week the whole school has taken part in an Elf run to raise money for St Raphael's hospice. The children have had a lot of fun raising money for such a great cause and we would like to thank you for your support. We have also had our Key Stage 2 carol concert in the playground, a design and technology day making our own Christmas stockings and our Christmas lunch. So it has been a very busy but fun week!

Mrs Moat

KS1 News (Years 1 & 2)

In Year 2, we have all enjoyed Enterprise week! We have recapped on our knowledge of coins worth and have solved comparison calculations. We all enjoyed making our enterprise products especially as our classrooms smelt like chocolate! In English, we have been using our skills to write the story of Moz the Monster, working on including expanded noun phrases in our sentences.

Miss Gray

Foundation Stage

Early Years have been feeling very festive this week at school. They have enjoyed decorating their classrooms and making different decorations either to hang up in their classrooms or take home.

In Nursery this week, the children have been

helping Santa with preparing for Christmas. The children have created a workshop to help Santa and his elves make the presents and have also been practising wrapping up the gifts.

In Reception the children are much looking forward to Christmas. They have been reading a story written by the author Julia Donaldson called 'Stickman.' They really enjoyed seeing Santa in the book. children have enjoyed coming their classes and seeing what their class 'Cheeky Elf' has been doing while they have been at home. We have also have had a video from Santa asking us to make our Christmas lists!





Miss Digman

LKS2 News

This term, year 3 have been studying forces and magnets in their Science lessons. The children have learnt about the friction, the magnetic field and the poles of magnets. They have also developed their skills in understanding how to make a fair test, how to record their results in tables and bar graphs, as well as how to orally explain their investigations. The children are really becoming budding scientists. The children have even applied their knowledge of magnets to create their own games. Some made a fishing game, whilst others made racing car games or maze games. Well done year 3!

Mrs Iraola